
 
 
 

July 18, 2012 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: Spectrotel, Inc. d/b/a OneTouch Communications d/b/a Touch Base Communications 
 
Dear Mr. Van Gerpen: 
 
On July 17, 2012, a filing was made on behalf of Spectrotel, Inc. d/b/a OneTouch Communications d/b/a 
Touch Base Communications ("Spectrotel") to withdraw its Access Services Tariff. Pursuant to 
subsequent discussions with Staff, we understand that Spectrotel does not have an approved Access 
Services Tariff on file with the Commission; accordingly, no tariff withdrawal is necessary.  
 
Spectrotel is not and has not previously offered Access Services in South Dakota and is not yet providing 
local exchange service in the state. At such time that Spectrotel begins to offer access services, it will 
submit an Access Services tariff for approval.  
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant to Spectrotel, Inc. 
 
cc: Ross Artale (Email Only) - Spectrotel 
 Joe Mullin (Email Only) - Spectrotel 
file: Spectrotel - South Dakota - Access 
tms: SDa1201a 




